




Sacramental Information 
 

Baptism:  
To have your child baptized, please contact 
the parish office well in advance of the pre-
ferred date.  Parents and godparents are ex-
pected to attend a meeting to prepare for this 
sacrament.  Godparents should be: in good 
standing with the Church, practicing the faith, 
virtuous examples for the children.  A full list of 
requirements for godparents can be obtained 
in the parish office. 
First Holy Communion  and                       
First Reconciliation: 
Reconciliation and Holy Communion are    
usually received by children in the second 
grade.  The children must have completed at 
least one and a half years of Faith Formation 
before they will be admitted to these sacra-
ments. If you have an older child who needs to 
make these sacraments special arrangements 
can be made by calling the office.                
Confirmation:  
Confirmation is celebrated in the fall of odd 
years (for example 2021) when teens are in 
their junior or senior years.  Please contact the 
parish office for more information. 
 Marriage:  
Couples desiring to be married in the Catholic 
Church should contact the parish office at 
least 6 months in advance of the desired wed-
ding date.  They will need to attend a number 
of preparation meetings as well as other 

 
Confession is offered each  Saturday  

30 minutes prior to  Holy Mass.                                                
 It is also offered every Wednesday 

 after Holy Mass, during adoration,                 
from 6:00– 6:30pm.   

(Except for on the second Wed. when Father 
goes to the prison)      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St. Martin’s Online: There are several ways in which 
to engage the parish community using technology: 
 
If you would like to set up on-line giving to stream-
line your generous tithe, you can set it up at  

osvhub.com/stmartintroy/funds 
 
If you are on Facebook and would like to connect 
with the parish and receive updates regarding par-
ish life or if you would like to rewatch homilies, like 
our Facebook page: 

facebook.com/stmartintroy 
 

If you would like to receive this bulletin via email 
instead of as a hard copy, then feel free to email us: 

stmartintroyalabama@gmail.com 
 

Finally, please check out our website using this QR 
code (just hold your phone’s camera over the image): 

     PILGRIM VIRGIN MARY                      
STATUE PROGRAM    

                                                                     
Parish families are invited to renew their devotion 
to Jesus through Mary by participating in the Pil-

grim Virgin Mary  Statue program.  Each week the 
statue of Our Lady will travel to the home of one 

parish family, or single person, for a weeklong vis-
it.  This is a great opportunity to have Our Blessed 

Mother visit us in our homes!    Please call Debi 
Green, 334.322.3620                                                




